
From�the��
Principal’s�Desk…�

 

I would like to begin by welcoming 

Mitchell Foster and his family to our 

school.  Mitchell is in Year 3.  I know he will enjoy being 

at our great school and being part of Upper Division. 
 

We will also welcome Broadie, Meg and Brie Caton back 

to  our  school  tomorrow.   Many  of our  students  will 

remember these children from last year.  They will be 

with us for a short period of time this term.  They are 

all in Upper Division. 
 

As you would already know Mrs Piddington is expecting  

her third child next year, congratulations Lauren.  For 

Term  1  next  year,  Mrs  Piddington  will  work  on  

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and Mrs Smith will 

work on Thursday and Friday of each week. Both  

teachers work very well together to provide a focused  

and smooth curriculum for our Lower Division students.    

Mrs Piddington will commence her maternity leave full 

time towards the end of Term 1 and Mrs Smith will 

then teach Lower Division full time until mid Term 4.  If  

you have any questions about these changes, please 

come and see us. 
 

As  the  weather  is  warming  up,  we  are  reminding 

students  to  wear  a  hat  and  sunscreen  when  in  the 

playground.  If  students do not have a hat, they are 

asked to play in the shade or in the COLA.  The P&C has 

school hats for sale for $8.00 each. 
 

Tomorrow I will attend the SEG Principals meeting in 

Tamworth.  Mrs Piddington will be at school at 8.30am.  

Students will not be able to be dropped off before 

8.30am.   

Thank you for your help 

Have a great week! 

Brad Hunt 
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Term 4  Week 5 
10th Nov. 2010 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

NOVEMBER 
 

Tomorrow: Mr Hunt SEG meeting - replaced by  

 Mrs Smith 

Friday12th: Speeches at Assembly 2.30pm 

Monday 15th: Life Education Van 

 egats at Thalgarrah 

Tuesday 16th: SMASH Program 

Friday19th: Speeches at Assembly 2.30pm 

 Mr Hunt PPA Meeting - replaced by  
 Mrs Smith 

Tuesday 23th: SMASH Program 

Friday 26th: Speeches at Assembly 2.30pm 

 P&C chocolate money to be returned 

Tuesday 30th: SMASH Program 
 

DECEMBER 
Wednesday 1st: Kingstown Musical 

Friday 3rd: Captains Speeches 2.45pm 

Monday 6th: P&C Meeting 

“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”   

School Website:  www.kellysplan-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Brad Hunt’s email:  bradley.hunt@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
 

 
Madeleine Scott - Amazing creativity in story writing 

 
Millie Edwards - Putting her best effort into everything 

 
Joel Croft - Wonderful illustrations 

 
Damian Turner - Effort in Mathematics 

 
Riley White - Great work in Grammar 

 
Colin Burgess - Effort with Division 

 
 
 
 
 

Cody Droder 
and 

Zoe MacDougall 

 Award Winners for Last Week 

 Students of the Week 

Welcome Mitchell FosterWelcome Mitchell FosterWelcome Mitchell FosterWelcome Mitchell Foster    
 

 

The Kelly’s Plains School community would like to 

welcome Mitchell Foster and his family to our school  

Mitchell has commenced in Year 3. 



Term 4 Speeches 
Speeches will be presented each Friday afternoon at our 
weekly assemblies beginning  at  2.30pm  from  Week  2  

(22/10/10)  to  and including Week 7 (26/11/10). 
 

On Friday 12th November the following students will be 

presenting their speeches: 
Damian Turner 

Josh Turner 
Madeleine Scott 

Ryan Hendrickse 

Vanessa Simpson 
Ryan Simpson 

 
On Friday 19th November the following students will be 

presenting their speeches: 
Mia Brotherson 

Joel Croft 

Jasmin Poulter 
Riley Poulter 

Georgia Edwards 
Millie Edwards 

 

Payments for Term 4 
Guitar lessons 
are now due 

Price $50.00 per term 

Payments for Term 4 
Piano and Keyboard lessons 

are now due 
Keyboard $30.00 per term 

Chocolate 
Fundraiser 

Kelly’s Plains Public School 
P&C 

 
 
 
 

 

Please return money in the envelope provided 
with your family’s name clearly marked, the 
amount enclosed and the number of unsold 
chocolates being returned.  All money and 
chocolates needs to be returned to school by 
Friday 26th November 2010.   

Tomorrow 

Thursday 11th November 
 

Mr Hunt will be attending a SEG Principals 
Conference.  Students will not be able to  

be dropped off at school before 8.30am. 
Please remember, that a teacher’s car is 

always parked out the front when a 
teacher is present. 

Thank you for your assistance 

WANTED 

Socks and Undies for the Clothing Pool 
We are looking for any spare socks and undies (new or 
second hand) for the Clothing Pool.  Please send any 
donations to the office. 

Thank you 

Check at home for ribbons. 
Please send in your 10 ribbons for the Term 4 
Principal’s Award by Monday 29th November. 


